
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
We are the Lower Sixth gardening team. We would love to develop small areas of the school by 
planting flower beds and grasses to improve the site by creating a more visually stimulating 
environment that would also attract wildlife, birds and insects. 
 
For this we need a variety of plants and we were hoping to ask for donations of plant cuttings, 
seeds/bulbs, or even any old gardening tools and gloves. We have planned out the flower beds, and 
have made a list of plants that would work well for the space and seasons. 
We would also welcome vouchers for local garden centres. 
 
If you have any of the listed plants and would be happy to donate bulbs or cuttings, we would 
greatly appreciate it: 

• Fuchsia  

• Hydrangea  

• Euphorbia 

• Choiysia 

• Winter pansies 

• Busy lizzies 

• Begonia 

• Nicotinia 

• Agapanthus 

• Lavender 

• Spring bulbs 

• Crocus 

• Camellia 

• Primrose 

• Poppies 

• Fuschias  

• Snowdrops 

• Echinacea  

• Asther 

• Chrysanthemum  

• Echinacea   

• Peony 

• Elephants ears  

• Box hedges  

• Bird feeders 

• Squirrel feeders  

• Lavender 

• Helenium 

Please leave any donations outside of reception, in front of Bishopton House.  
We would also greatly appreciate any other plants that you may have and would be willing to 
donate and hope that you will share in our vision of an animal friendly and ecologically diverse 
campus. 
 
As we are going into winter, it isn’t the perfect time to plant flowers; but we will be asking for more 
plants in the new year so that we have a full bloom around school for the spring!  
Thank you for all your support on making RGS a brighter greener place. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
The L6th Gardening Team. 


